
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 13th June 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Nursery 2 Sports Day 
  
We would like to invite you to join your child on their sports day. It would be lovely to see you 
here, supporting all the children as they take part in the fun, sporty activities. We will also have a 
very exciting parents’ race for you all to join in with! 
  
Nursery 2’s sports day will be held on Thursday 12th July between 1.30 and 3.00pm on the 
playground of our school. 

 
As ever we will be hoping for a sunny day so please send in a hat for your child and apply sun 
cream before sending your child to school. In the event of poor weather, our sports day will be 
cancelled. We will organise some sporting activities for the children in school but will 
unfortunately be unable to invite parents to this. 
 
We look forward to seeing you here and hearing you cheer the children on! 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
 
 
Miss White 
PE Coordinator 
 


